
           

 

 

 

Chapel House Post Office® 

Heron Foods, 1 Shopping Centre, Hillhead Parkway, 

Newcastle Upon Tyne, NE5 1DT 

 

Your new branch has opened 

 

We recently asked your views on some key areas about our plans to restore the Post Office 

service in the local community. We didn’t receive any responses and we opened the branch 

on Wednesday 31 October 2018. 

 

We hope that you will enjoy using the new Post Office. 

 

 

 


